OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

SEP 29 2018

To the Members of the California State Senate:
[ am returning Senate Bill 399 without my signature.

This bill would revise qualification standards for providers of behavioral health treatment
for individuals with autism.

Standards for autism providers were updated last year. I’'m not inclined to revise them
again.

Sincerely,
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GOVERNOR EDMUND G. BROWN JR. « SACRAMENTO, CALIFORNIA 95814 « (916) 445-2841
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